
Healthy People, Healthy Saskatchewan 
The Saskatchewan Health Authority works in the spirit of truth and reconciliation,  

acknowledging Saskatchewan as the traditional territory of First Nations and Métis People. 

Residents of Fort Qu’Appelle & area are advised that X-ray 

services will be temporarily unavailable at All Nations 

Healing Hospital to OUT PATIENTS on: 

Thursday, November 24, 2022 at 10:00 am  to 

Thursday, November 24, 2022 at 3:00pm 

 

This is for preventative maintenance to X-ray equipment. 
Emergency services will remain available.   

 

Regular x-ray services will resume on Friday  
November 25 at 8:00am. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Fort Qu’Appelle & Area  


